JUL 05 2023

PHILIPPINE
NOTICE OF AWARD PORTS @
AUTHORITY ==
MR. BRUCE NIVEN M. ALZONA
CEO/President
ONE ALPHA NETWORK OPC

Alzona Compound, Purok Malinawon
Barangay Conel, General Santos City

SUBJECT: PROCUREMENT OF INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION
TECHNOLOGY EQUIPMENT FOR PMO SOCSARGEN FOR CY 2023,
PORT OF GENERAL SANTOS, MAKAR WHARF, LABANGAL,
GENERAL SANTOS CITY

Dear Mr. Alzona:

The above project is hereby awarded to you in the amount of TWO MILLION
SEVENTY-ONE THOUSAND PESOS (PHP 2,071,000.00) inclusive of 12% VAT, in
accordance with the terms and conditions contained in your Proposal submitted to this
Authority.

You are, therefore, required within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this Notice of
Award to formally enter into a contract with the Philippine Ports Authority and to submit
Performance Security in the amount of five percent (5%) of the total bid price, One
Hundred Three Thousand Five Hundred Fifty Pesos (Php103,550.00), for
cashier/manager’s check or thirty percent (30%) of the total bid price, Six Hundred
Twenty-One Thousand Three Hundred (Php621,300.00), for surety bond.

Failure to enter into said contract or provide the Performance Security/Bond and other
documentary requirements stated above shall constitute sufficient ground for
cancellation of this Award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Please be reminded to submit in writing to us personally or send by registered mail or
thru your email your confirmation of receipt of this Notice of Award within two (2)
calendar days upon receipt hereof.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. CESAR M. BATAYA
Port Manager

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE — SOCSARGEN
Makar Wharf, Labangal, General Santos City 9500 Philippines
Tel. No.: (083) 552.4484 Fax No.: (083) 552.4446
Email: pmosocsargen@ppa.com.ph




